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20/03499/LBA, The Old Manor House, The Hill, BA2 7WG   
 
Key points: 
- Proposal is for the regularisation of a roof hatch, which has already been installed. 
- Type of application: Listed Building Consent 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Comment only. 
 
The roof hatch is visually unobtrusive, and the works are beneficial for the whole building as they 
were carried out to allow access to the roof for maintenance. We are content to defer to the listed 
building officer’s judgement. 
 


